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SUMMARY 

Requires insurer offering health plan, or person acting on behalf of insurer, to reduce enrollee 
cost sharing for prescription drugs by 85 percent of rebates received by insurer. 

OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT 

Legislative Counsel has not adopted standards for drafting measures that establish exemptions 
from disclosure of public records. 

This measure exempts from public disclosure the amount of rebates or a reasonable estimate of 
rebates received or to be received by an insurer for a prescription drug from a manufacturer, 
pharmacy or other entity in connection with the dispensing or administering of the drug. 

If those public records that could be subject to public disclosure were instead subject to 
mandatory disclosure under public records law, prescription drug rebates could be made public. 


